
 
 

Dear Students, 

The Academic Session 2021-22 has begun in full swing and you all have well settled in your online classes.Now with 
the summer temperature soaring high, you must be looking forward to vacation time when you can relax and engage 
yourselves in doing all those little pleasures of life which got left behind during the busy school routine. So please 
note your dates for Summer Holidays: 

Classes LKG- UKG  8th May - 8th June, 2021,  Opens on 9th June, 2021.  
Classes I-V   14th May - 9Th June, 2021,  Opens on 10th June,2021.  
Classes VI-VIII   14th May - 6th June, 2021 Opens on 7th June, 2021.  
Classes IX-XII   14th May -31st May,, 2021 Opens on 1st June, 2021 

To ensure that you have a constructive holiday, Holiday Homework will be given to you in class by the respective 
teachers. The same will be uploaded in school website, intimation for which will reach soon.  

Here are some things you can do to make the time as enjoyable as possible: 
 

 There are many fun games you can play alone or with your family. Do not spend too much time on TV, 
computer or mobile. 

 Listen to music and read. Consider the time spent at home an unplanned vacation that you can enjoy. 
Children, your lives are enriched through reading.  A reading list has been provided by your language 
teachers keeping in mind the need to develop reading habit in you.  So please make sure that your day 
includes time that is set aside for independent reading.  

 Do your homework and keep in touch with teachers and classmates. It will be easier for you to catch up with 
your lessons when you return to school. 

 Eat as healthy and varied as possible. Fruits and vegetables have many vitamins that keep you in shape and 
make you stronger in the face of disease. Stay away from junk food.  

 
Maintain the following protocols to fight the COVID-19 virus: 
 

 Avoid birthday parties and other social gatherings, even with just one or two friends. 
 Wash your hands frequently 
 Maintain hygiene rules as laid by WHO 
 Wear your masks correctly and safely 
 Avoid close contact with anyone at home who is not well 
 When coughing or sneezing, cover your mouth and nose with a tissue, throw your tissue in closest garbage 

can, and wash your hand 
 
Keeping indoors is the best and most important way of battling the spread of the pandemic. Thus, it is important for 
everyone to follow the necessary medical advisories that have been issued in the wake of the coronavirus outbreak. 
 
Hope to see you soon back in school. 
 
Paromita Guha Ray 
Principal 


